

Phone: 519-426-0130 ext.1454

Fax: 519-428-2946

Web: www.ngh.on.ca/Foundation
Email: Foundation@ngh.on.ca

Rotary Norfolk Sunrise gives to NGHF

February 1, 20117

The Rotary Club of Norfolk Sunrise presented a donation of \$5,000 to the Norfolk General Hospital Foundation during their weekly morning meeting on January 31. The funds will be used toward the \$13 million Building a Better Hospital Campaign, a project the hospital has undertaken to revitalize, renovate and rebuild the Surgical Day Care and Birthing Units and upgrade one of the Minimally Invasive Operating rooms.



Julie Powell< Director of Development NGHF accepts a \$5,000 donation from Marjorie Dawson, President Rotary Club of Norfolk Sunrise

Marjorie Dawson, Rotary Club of Norfolk Sunrise President explained why the club supports the hospital "In the Rotary Club of Norfolk Sunrise we believe a healthy hospital is the heart of a vibrant community. We enjoy and believe in serving and supporting our local and our global communities."

As for the Foundation, Julie Powell Director of Development expressed "We are so grateful to the club for its continued support. This project relies solely on local donations. It is critical that groups like our friends at Rotary Norfolk Sunrise, businesses and individuals give to the Foundation in order to build and maintain world class health care in our community."

365 West Street Simcoe, ON N3Y 1T7



Phone: 519-426-0130 ext.1454

Fax: 519-428-2946

Web: www.ngh.on.ca/Foundation
Email: Foundation@ngh.on.ca

For more information please contact:

Gerry Hamill
Communication Specialist
Norfolk General Hospital/Foundation
519-426-0130 ext. 2454
ghamill@ngh.on.ca

"Our Mission is to Constantly Invest in Norfolk General Hospital by Meeting Tomorrow's Capital Needs today."









Download us